
	

Little Shepherds Learning Community  

2022-2023 Field Trip Form	
	

During	the	school	year	Little	Shepherds	will	provide	students	with	several	field	trip	
opportunities.		You	will	receive	a	separate	permission	slip	for	each	of	these	larger	school	
trips.		However,	on	occasion	classes	may	go	for	walks,	visit	the	chicks	and	ducks	at	Tractor	
Supply	and	walk	to	the	Chapel	of	Warren	Valley	for	Christmas	and	Spring	Program	
rehearsals.		Please	fill	out	and	return	this	form	to	the	school	to	allow	your	child	to	
participate	in	these	events.	

	

Sincerely,	

Shagun	Oberoi	

Executive	Director	

	

	

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	

My	child	has	my	permission	to	accompany	Little	Shepherds	ELC	to	the	above	mentioned	
trips.	 I	 hereby	 release	 Little	 Shepherds	 ELC	 and	 its	 entire	 staff	 from	 any	 liability	 in	 the	
event	of	accident	or	injury	to	my	child	while	on	this	trip.		

	

Child’s	Name:	____________________________		

Class/Grade:_______________	 Date:______________	 	 	 		

	

Parent/Guardian	Signature:		 	 	 	 	 	     

 

	

 

 

 
	


